Pamela Martin

From: Erin Drew I
Sent: August 27, 2018 2:50 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: RE Zoning

We here at The Green Hart Health and Wellness give our 100% support to the new zone of PID 001-620-207,
Lot 1, Section 5, Victoria District Plan, 28735.

Thank you,

Erin Drew
The Green Hart Manager



Pamela Martin

From: Wayne Hopkins I
Sent: August 30, 2018 2:37 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Zoning Amendment 18-089

Mayor and Council;

As an adjoining business at 585B Garbally Road, please accept this email as our full support for the zoning amendment
18-089 for the addition of Brew Pub.

Wayne Hopkins

Merdyn Group Holdings Ltd.
Cell Direct: I
Fax: I
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